
Gluten-free communion bread is at the main doors of the Worship Room and balcony.

Chapel Bulletin  •  October 7, 2018

Prelude: Dan Roper, pianist
	 Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee – Marcia Budnikas, organist, 
	 with Brass Quintet

Call to Worship: Hymn 87 – May Jesus Christ Be Praised
	 Tommy Vereb, Worship Arts Director

Welcome and Invocation: Wes White, Missions Pastor

Celebration and Worship: O Come To The Altar

Choral Offertory: O God Beyond All Praising
	 Bill Price, Choral Ministry Director, and Choir 

Pulse of the World Video: Christianity and Culture

Scripture Reading: John 3:1-18 (p. 887) 
	 Rich Sylvester, Lead Associate Pastor

Morning Message: Is Christianity Too Narrow?
	 Claude Marshall, Associate Pastor
	 Questions throughout our series? Text them to 757-298-7733.

Service of Communion: Resurrecting; Jesus Paid It All

Benediction

wcchapel.org/connect 

Meet and Greet •  Today (Oct. 7) after both services, Room 118. If you are 
new or interested in connecting at the Chapel, we invite you to meet 
some of our pastors, staff, and volunteer leaders. We’d love to meet 
you and answer your questions! If you can't make it, please visit 
wcchapel.org/welcome. 

Ushers Needed  •  Ushers serve at the Sunday service that best fits 
their schedule for one month each quarter and at special events 
such as the Christmas Concerts. Contact: Scott Ellis, 757-503-5027, 
scootter58@gmail.com

wcchapel.org/grow 

Women's Breakfast Muffins & Mingling   •  Saturday, Oct. 20 from 
9–10:30 a.m., Main Foyer. Speaker: Norma Champion and her Choirs. 
Join us for a time of fellowship and sharing. Bring a friend! For cost and 
registration details, please visit wcchapel.org/muffinsandmingling or 
contact Sandra Heard sh4015@icloud.com. 

Note: Lead Pastor, Travis Simone, is away teaching at Ocracoke United 
Methodist Church this morning.



Student Ministry Calendar Update  • Just a reminder, there will be 
no High School Small Groups or Midweek this week. Contact: Alana 
Foster, 941-1564, afoster@wcchapel.org

Childcare Needs  •  It's wonderful to see so many new women 
studying God's Word with us throughout the week. As we continue 
to grow, so does our need for volunteers in childcare. If you are 
interested in serving in this way, on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, or 
Thursdays, please contact Heather Fletcher, 941-1245, 
hfletcher@wcchapel.org.

wcchapel.org/serve 

COFM Homeless Winter Shelter  •  The Chapel is hosting the COFM 
homeless winter shelter Nov. 25 – Dec. 2, 2018. Please join us in 
sharing Jesus’ love with our friends in need in our community.  
For more information or to sign up to volunteer please visit the 
spotlight table after the service today or go to wcchapel.org/COFM.  

Agape Ministry  •  This ministry exists to glorify God by sharing His 
love through offering financial assistance and discipling to people 
within the Chapel family and from our community who are in crisis. For 
inquiries or to volunteer, please contact 941-1208, agape@wcchapel.
org. 

Prayer Requests  •  Prayer teams are honored to pray for your 
requests throughout the week. To submit a request, please fill out 
the prayer request cards at the prayer boxes at the Worship Room 
doors or online at wcchapel.org/prayer. To learn more about scheduling 
an appointment for Healing Prayer, please visit wcchapel.org/
healingprayer. 

	   
	                                   Jan.–August		   September  	          Annual
Budget		 $2,412,000			   $376,000			   $3,980,000
Actual			  $2,471,606			   $365,575			   $2,837,181 
Variance	 $       59,606 		  -    $10,425	 		

General Fund Offering Summary 2018 as of Sept. 30. For more information 
on giving at the Chapel, please visit wcchapel.org/giving.

Williamsburg Community Chapel

757-229-7152 • wcchapel.org      @wcchapel757

Elder Nominations (for 2019)  •  According to the Chapel Constitution, 
elders must be Chapel members who embody the attributes listed in 
Scripture (1 Timothy 3 and Titus 1). Elder nominations may be 
submitted throughout the year to eldernomination@wcchapel.org. 

Condolence: We would like to extend our prayers and sympathies to 
the family and friends of Ruth Schultz on her recent passing.


